
Church Aston Infant School 

Dear parents,  

                       Welcome back to everyone this half term. The children 

and staff all seem to be refreshed from their half term break and ready for 

some exciting learning. Class 1 had their first swimming lesson with 

school this week, they were all very keen and all joined in with great enthusiasm. Thank you 

for all your Extreme Reading photographs , some fabulous ideas, generating lots of 

discussion about where they were reading. If you haven’t had chance to capture your child 

reading there is still time to send your photographs in next week. Tying in with this , we have 

been sorting out our reading sacks and we are going to start issuing them from next week. 

We will start with Class 1 on Thursday 7th March and Class 2 on Thursday 14th March. 

Look out next week for further details.  

Have a super weekend. 

Jenny Griffiths 
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CELEBRATING 

SUCCESS 

Congratulations to all the children 

that have received an award this week. 

CELEBRATING  

SUCCESS 

EXTREME READING 

The winning team is red 
for this week! 

Thank you to everyone who has sent in 

photo’s so far—they are fantastic!  If you 

haven’t sent one yet please could you 

email it to us by Wednesday 6th March, 

thank you.  A display of everyone’s 

pictures is on show 

outside Mrs 



 
 

CLASS 1 

 
 

CLASS 2 

 

Class 1 have been made the most of the lovely weather. They used 

their knowledge of counting in 2s 5s and 10s by inventing games to 

practise them. 

We made obstacles to act out the Bears in the night story. We have 

learned to recite the story using our own story map. 

Year 1s have been learning all about sugar in our diet  and have a 

special Change4 life booklet to use at home. 

 

 

Welcome back Class 2! In English this week, we are 

looking at the features of non-fiction writing and 

collecting facts about Antarctica also in maths we are 

counting in groups and in tens and ones. In our 

gymnastics session we worked on our front support and 

used this to help us with our burpees. We also walked 

on the balls of our feet with straight legs in a Relevé 

Walk to tense our muscles to help our balance and 

control.  

Well done to all the children that received a Mathletics certificate  today. 

SILVER AWARD BRONZE AWARD 

MATHLETICS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

   Thursday 7th March —World Book Day 

 Thursday 7th March - Visit from Heather Loveridge (Assistant Director. 

Education & Corporate Parenting.) 

 Monday 25th March – Whole school visit to Enginuity 

 Monday 25th March –start of Big Pedal Week 

 Wednesday 27th March—Class 1 Sponsored Swim 

 Thursday 28th March—FoS Mother’s Day Gift Sale—Further details  

to follow 

 

 

 
HAVE A 

SUPER 

SPRING 

TERM 

World Book Day—Thursday 7th March 

World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March and children can come to school dressed up as their 

favourite book character and bring their favourite book to share. 

Sponsored Swim  

Well done to Class 2 on completing their Sponsored Swim on 13th February.  We are now 

collecting sponsorship money, thank you to those who have already sent their sponsorship  

money in to school.  We will send copies of your sponsorship forms home next week. 

Cory our Sports Coach is raising money for Cancer Research UK 

Cory looks after our After School sports clubs and he has told us that he is raising money for 

Cancer Research UK by fighting at a huge Ultra MMA event.  Cory has said he would welcome 

any support or sponsorship, you can sponsor Cory by visiting justgiving.com/CoryOliver  The 

event is on 13th April 2019 at the Park Inn Hotel in Telford, starting at 5.30pm and finishing at 

9.30pm.  You can find out more by visiting www.ultra-mma.co.uk or by speaking to Cory. 

School Dinners 

Our school dinner menu is due to be reviewed soon and we would like to give you the opportunity 

to provide feedback on your thoughts about the menu, whether there is anything your child 

particularly likes or whether you have any suggestions.  If you would like to contribute please 

email us your thoughts to the address at the top of the newsletter, thank you. 

 Thursday 11th April—FoS Easter Fair 

 Saturday 8th June—FoS Fizz Tasting Evening – 7.45pm, further information to follow 

 July (date TBC) - FoS BBQ Under the Bridge 

 Tuesday 16th July—Leavers Party  


